
Police  seek  help  to  trace
missing  teenagers  last  seen
in Gorgie area

Police  are  appealing  for
information  surrounding  the
disappearance  of  14  year  old
Ibrahim  Krubally  and  15  year  old
Abraham Njai, both last seen in the
Gorgie area on 6th June.  
They are believed to be together with Ibrahim briefly being
seen yesterday.  

Ibrahim is described as 5ft4, black hair, black hoody and
joggers, black body warmer and trainers.

If seen please contact Police Scotland on 101 quoting incident
number 3842 of 08/06/24. 

Abraham is described as 5ft8, medium build, short black hair,
black jumper and black coat, black trainers and two earrings
in one ear.  

Any sightings should be reported to Police Scotland on 101
quoting incident number 3714 of 09/06/24. 
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